
UPDATED 09-07-2011 
 
Recall 09V-444 (Toyota campaign B0D) 
Corrosion Resistant Compound Application Phase 
 
The following is Toyota’s anticipated dealer* and owner notification letter mailing 
schedule for the Corrosion Resistant Compound application phase: 
 
CT, MN, MI, NH 
Dealer Notification Letter:  July, 6, 2011 
Owner Notification Letter:  July 26, 2011 to August 26, 2011 
 
VA 
Dealer Notification Letter:  July 19, 2011 
Owner Notification Letter:  Aug. 17, 2011 to early-September, 2011 
 
ME, VT, WV 
Dealer Notification Letter:  Aug. 2, 2011 (WV), Aug. 15, 2011 (VT), Aug. 16, 2011 (ME) 
Owner Notification Letter:  Aug. 24, 2011 to late-September, 2011 
 
DE, MA, DC** 
Dealer Notification Letter:  Early September, 2011 
Owner Notification Letter:  Late-September to Late-October, 2011 
 
KY, IN, MD, NJ, WI 
Dealer Notification Letter:  Mid-Sept., 2011 
Owner Notification Letter:  Early October to late October, 2011 
 
IL, NY, OH, PA, RI 
Dealer Notification Letter:  Late-September, 2011 
Owner Notification Letter:  Mid-October to Mid-November, 2011 
 
*The dealer notification packages are being customized to reflect the specific state and 
local regulatory requirements in the jurisdiction in which the dealer is located. 
**Toyota does not have any dealerships in DC.  Only owner notifications will be mailed. 
 


